The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School



Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith

PHONE 01604 714399 EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk





@TGSNorthampton

Tuesday, 21 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 Greek Day!

We have really enjoyed welcoming your children back to school. We are delighted how quickly and well they have settled!

On Monday 18th October 2021, it will be our Year 3 Greek Day to celebrate the learning we have covered in our topic. The children will learn a Greek dance, eat Greek food, create Greek art, play Olympic style games and complete performances of the Greek myths they will have written.

On the day, children will need to wear a toga over their school uniform, using a flat white single sheet. You have two options:

- To send the sheet in the week before (named, please) and we will dress the child in it on the
- To dress your child in the sheet on the day. If you search on YouTube for 6 WAYS TO TIE A TOGA - With a single bed sheet, there is a clear guide.

It would be helpful if children arrived dressed in their toga, as this will maximise time for our fun activities!

Please be assured that we will check our medical list to make sure we are aware of all food allergies, but do feel free to speak to a member of staff if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your help and co-operation.

Year 3 team



Website

www.olicatschools.org

Registered Office: Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust, c/o St Thomas More Catholic Secondary School, Tyne Crescent, Bedford, MK41 7UL

Company Number: 09436283